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CEP 

Consultation with Stakeholders on the chapter on Courts and the 

Administration of Justice took place on 1 February 1996. 

We will further document an easy-to-use guide for the Community Liaison 

database. 

Cross Cape has been given the task of getting tabloids and summaries to the 

provinces. This seem to have been effective. 

The final distribution of tabloids to the provinces will take place on Monday 

12 February 1996. 

Due to various delays and difficulties in the printing process, delivery of the 

summaries is still occurring. We have received all languages except Tsonga. 

Venda and Setswana expected late this week or early next week. 

Members of the Constitutional Assembly (CA) have all been sent an English 

copy of the summary. 

Members of the CA have been given briefing documents giving details of the 
Workshop programme in all provinces. 

For the period between 15 - 28 January 1996, 103 Workshops were held 

and + 18,075 people attended. This a provisional figure. 
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